
Belmond-Klemme Community School District 

Minutes of the Working Meeting of the Board of Directors 
Held in the Belmond-Klemme High School Conference Room 

411 Tenth Avenue Northeast, Belmond, Iowa 50421 

 

 

Thursday November 25, 2024 

The Board of Directors for the Belmond-Klemme Community School District met for a working 

board meeting at the above date in the Belmond-Klemme High School Conference Room at 5:30 

P.M. 

Present for the working meeting were Directors Ryan Meyer, Kevin Ring, and Michelle Murphy 

(via phone). Also, present were Superintendent Jenn Peter and Board Secretary McKenna 

Parshall. 

Mark Panther and Reed Festing-Smith with Estes Construction presented to the board the 

findings from the recent ICAT facilities audit. Reed Festing-Smith took the board through all 

categories with the buildings needs and repairs. Board members discussed these findings.  

Michael Murphy from Larson Engineering presented plans for the track and the options between 

a six or eight lane track. Board members discussed the provided plans, no action was taken.  

With no further discussion the board workshop ended at 7:04 P.M. 

 

______________________________    _______________________ 

Ryan Meyer, Board Vice President     Date 

 

 

______________________________    _______________________ 

McKenna Parshall, Board Secretary     Date  


